
PRAISEWORTHY TEAM
At Walnut Place, we always are honored when residents and families  
take the time to share their appreciation for our dedicated team. 

ONE ROAD TO RECOVERY COUPLE 
HAS HIGH PRAISE FOR OUR STAFF
Mr. and Mrs. Brant shared a room during his  
Road to Recovery care at Walnut Place. They offered  
rave reviews not just for the community and rehab  
program, but also for individual team members. 

Donna 	 “Morning Nurse was just wonderful! Very nice lady.”

Francis 	 “She was very sweet and nice every time she would  
  come in the room to bring us our meals.”  

Terrie 	 “A ray of sunshine! Helpful and wonderful, went above   
  and beyond for us. She even went out of her way to  
  bring Mr. Brant some McDonald’s because that’s what  
  he wanted for breakfast.”

Latonya 	 “Very helpful.”

We’d love the opportunity to earn your praise. 
For more information, call (214) 361-8923.

An Adult Son Shares His Thoughts  
About Mom’s Rehab Care at Walnut Place

“My mother’s recovery from hip surgery was delicate, not only for her 
physical health, but her emotional health, since she had not been away 
from her assisted living home in many years.”

Rob, his family, and the nurses at Mary’s assisted living community 
were concerned about how she would respond at another community. 
As it turned out, their worries were unfounded.

When Rob visited on Mary’s first day and asked how she was doing, his 
mother immediately replied, “Oh my, I just love it here!” He pointed 
out that during her entire month-long stay she said the same thing every 
day. “The nurses and rehab personnel could not have made her feel 
more special.”

He shared high praise for the entire Walnut Place team—and especially 
for one nurse who provided assistance throughout his mother’s stay and 
transition back to assisted living upon discharge. “I don’t know how we 
could have done it without Andrea. She is a total professional.”

“My 86-year-old mother, Mary Jones, fell and broke 
her hip in late May. Following surgery, the doctors 
suggested several rehab facilities, but we chose 
Walnut Place and are so glad we did.”

                                      —Rob Jones, son of Road to Recovery patient


